
Stockton First Responders
September 20, 2010

Call to Order at 7:10 P.M., with attendance by Mark Larsen, Beth Winchester, and Chad Larson, with 
guests Josh DeGuara and Justin Annis.

Mark Larsen made a motion to accept the May 2010 minutes, with a second from Chad Larson.  Motion 
passed.  (There was no July 2010 meeting.)

Chad Larson made a motion to accept the financial report with a second from Mark Larsen.  Motion 
passed.  

Chad requested to add AED and Radio & Pagers to the agenda.

NEW BUSINESS:
New members Justin Annis and Josh DeGuara will have their final test November 9th.  Discussion 

on supplies, must contact Cheryl Beeman and Chris Schuh to receive our supplies back.  

Beth requested a time change of the meetings from 7:00 pm to 6:00 pm.  No one had a problem 
with that, and Beth will email the other members that didn’t make it with the time change and the by-law 
statement of missing more than 50% of the meetings.

Chad would like to get the AED out on the street instead of sitting in our room.  Chad would take 
it, but he would need to leave it in the room when he goes out of town for an extended period of time.

Chad stated the radios have arrived at Winona Fire, but we probably won’t get them until August 
2011 since they still need to be programmed.  Pagers will be coming later.

Keys to Justin & Josh
Email Mark for Cheryl’s address for supply letter.
Order large gloves
Check with Whitewater wireless for pager rentals

Mark Larson made a motion to close the Stockton First Responder meeting with a second from Beth 
Winchester.  Motion passed, meeting adjourned at 7:35 P.M.

NEXT MEETING November 15, 2010 at 6:00 P.M.


